
 

  

  
 
 

A Message from the Premier 
 
 
On behalf of the Government of Saskatchewan, I am pleased to congratulate Luther College 
at the University of Regina on your 50th Anniversary. 
 
Founded in 1971, this federated college has been an anchor in the community, encouraging 
learning and valuing the potential of every student. This institution provides students with 
a successful start to post-secondary education and takes great pride in creating 
opportunities for learners of all backgrounds, allowing them to find success in the 
community and beyond the borders of our province.  
 
As you celebrate the proud history of your university, I wish to extend a warm welcome to 
everyone joining the festivities. This celebration is an opportunity for five decades of 
faculty and staff, teachers, parents, students and alumni to come together to share 
experiences and toast the future of Luther College.   
 
I extend sincere thanks to the many teachers, principals and support staff, for their 
unwavering dedication over the years, as well as the community members, parents and 
students who have contributed to the school’s ongoing success. 
 
Best wishes for a memorable celebration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Scott Moe 
Premier 
 


